Additional

Information

Application Correspondence 11/6/19



MurEhx, Kathleen A, EMNRD

From: Whitney McKee <whitney.mckee@solarismidstream.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 2:26 PM

To: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: Colt State SWD #1

Ms. Murphy,

Yes | did get a message regarding the Colt State being incomplete. | forwarded the message to our consultant who was
working on the permit. | will follow up with them and see if they submitted the information that was needed.

Thanks,
Whitney

From: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD <KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 3:21 PM

To: Whitney McKee <whitney.mckee @solarismidstream.com>

Subject: Colt State SWD #1

Ms. Mc Kee,

What is your understanding of the status of the Colt State SWD? With changeover of personnel we are unclear of its
status. | believe Mr. McMillan emailed you that it was incomplete at one point.

Thanks

Kathleen Murphy

Petroleum Specialist - Advanced
Engineering Bureau

New Mexico il Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Direct: 505.476.3467

Email: KathleenA.Murphy @state.nm.us






